
 

Year 4 SPJS Curriculum Headlines 

Week beginning: 24th June 2024  

Please find below an outline of what your child will be learning this week. To help 

you support your child, we have provided relevant website links as well as a brief 

summary of the learning outcomes. 

Subject What pupils will be learning: 

Reading 

and Writing  

 

 Class novel: The Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe.   

 We will be writing our news articles, with the help of our skills 

practised in the autumn term.   

 We will be using all our reading skills in our termly assessment. 

Grammar 

and spelling 
  
 

 

 We will be practising a range of skills under timed conditions, as part of our 

assessment week.  

 Our spelling rule this week will be the prefixes ‘super’, ‘anti’ and ‘auto’. 

 Spelling Shed Click Here 

 Spelling games Click here  

Words of 

the Week  
  Single chilli: creak       Double chilli: enhance   Topic: flexibility 

Maths 

 

We will be using our full range of maths skills from the year in our termly 

assessment. 

  Revision for Year 4 – click here 

 A maths dictionary for Kids – Click Here 

 TTRockstars Click Here  

Foundation 

Subjects 

 

 

 

 Geography: Recapping basic UK geography and learning about UK mountain 

ranges. 

 D&T: We will start to make our puppets! 

 Computing: Photo editing – retouching images. 

 PSCHE: Changing me – the circle of change and dealing with worries. 

SPORTS 

WEEK! 

 

This week, we will be celebrating sports week with lots of fun sports activities in 

school. Children need to wear PE kit all week. 

 Monday – Paralympian visit and fitness circuit 

 Tuesday – jump-rope and football freestyle 

 Wednesday – orienteering challenge 

 Thursday – our final sports day practise! 

 Friday – SPORTS DAY! 

On Sports Day, the children will be required to wear their team colour: 

4S = Red          4P = Blue (SPJS polo)          4J = Green 

Reminders 

 

 

 We will begin our mornings with a dance disco from 8.30 – 8.45am, finishing 

with one whole school dance. All the video tutorials can be found on your child’s 

Google Classroom stream if they would like to see the dance the day before. 

 Our Sports Day will take place from 9.15 – 12.00pm on the field. We hope to 

see lots of you there – GO YEAR 4! 

 On Tuesday 25th June, parents are welcome to visit their child’s Y4 classroom 

from 3pm to see the Andy Warhol art frames. Please see Friday Update. You 

may take your child home early after visiting.   

 

https://www.edshed.com/en-gb/login
https://play.edshed.com/en-gb/spelling?list=__xXj-_ndUK
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/subjects/z826n39/year/z63tt39
http://www.amathsdictionaryforkids.com/qr/qr.html
https://ttrockstars.com/

